
 United States Bankruptcy Court 
 Northern District of Alabama 
 
 

REQUESTING COPIES OF DOCUMENTS 
NOT AVAILABLE ON PACER 

 
March 4, 2014 

 
To request a copy of a document from the clerk’s office, please visit one of our division offices 
(Anniston, Birmingham, Decatur, or Tuscaloosa), and you can obtain a copy at our front counter 
for a fee of $0.50 per page.  Or, contact us by email at ecftrain@alnb.uscourts.gov and provide 
the case number, document number, and your phone number.  We will contact you by phone or 
email after we obtain billing information for the desired copies.  If you do not know the 
document number, we must also charge a search fee pursuant to the Bankruptcy Court 
Miscellaneous Fee Schedule for each item searched. We can mail you a copy of the requested 
document after we receive a check made payable to Clerk, U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the copy 
fee.  Please include a self-addressed, stamped envelope when sending your check.   
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